
Beaufort Garden Club General Meeting Minutes - October 6, 2022 

 
Refreshments were served from 9:30-10:00 in the Ann St. Methodist Church Annex.  President, 

Cindy Cash, opened the meeting at 10:00.  We recited the  pledge of allegiance and the 

Beaufort Garden Club Collect. 

 

Cindy asked for any corrections to the September minutes.  There were none and minutes were 

approved as written.   

 

Guests were introduced. 

 

Lottie Tharrington discussed the bake sale portion of the BHA Jumble sale.  The sale will be 

held on the BHA grounds on November 19.  Baked goods are to be dropped off at the Beau 

Coast club house  November 18 from 5:00-7:00.   

 

If you want your picture in the BGC printed directory, please pay your dues by today.     

 

Monica Hunter, chairperson of the Pretty Ladies Committee,  explained their responsibilities and 

encouraged people to join them.   

 

Sandy Gardner, Sunshine person, encouraged people to let her know if anyone in the club 

needs a card. 

 

Cindy announced that Beverly Glover Wood is stepping down as the News Bud Correspondent.   

 

Rita Tomlinson announced the next hike will be Tuesday, October 11 at Hammocks Beach 

State Park in Swansboro at 9:45 with lunch to follow. 

 

Adaline Talbot is planning an overnight bus trip on June 1,2  to see the NC State arboretum, 

Sara Duke gardens, and more.  The accommodations will be the 21C Hotel in Durham.   

 

The speaker, Carol Peoples, was introduced by Mary Kathryne Cooper.  She presented an 

informative lecture on native plants. 

 

The plant swap followed the lecture. 

 

Door prizes were awarded.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:30. 

 

Becky Oxholm, 

Secretary  

 


